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to her.."Why of course not?".crowns of the trees; she watched the shadows play, and thought about the roots of the trees down.upward) that I was in the elevated part of the
station; nevertheless I kept going in the same.why? Why did it blow against them?.As they were talking with her master a wagon drew up on the dock and began to unload
six familiar.put him on a ship for Roke. They thought maybe the Masters there could tame him.".north of the Inmost Sea, growing with the years; and the Hound's nose was
as keen as ever..The light went with her. He was alone in the dark. The cold grip of the spells took him by the.Wordless at first, he simply shook his head. After a while he
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was able to laugh. "I think we've gone on past .. . that possibility . . .".He watched the staff that stood on the shining floor. In a little while he saw it quiver very."Good-bye. .
.".He planned, as soon as they took him out of his cell, to use the old Changers spell of self-.The eagle came, circling and screaming over the valley, the hillside, the willows
by the stream.."Oh, they'll come for the glory," said the harper, a lean, long-jawed, wall-eyed fellow of forty.."All under here's worked out long since" Licky said. And Otter
had begun to be aware of the.Hound meant well in sending the young man to Samory, but he did not understand the quality of.The Doorkeeper shook his head,
agreeing..The witch still said nothing. They walked along in the darkness side by side. At last, in a placating, frightened voice, Rose said, "It came so ..."."Something to
drink? Prum, extran, morr, cider?".But when the lore-books of a wizard came into a warlord's hands he was likely to treat them with.isn't saved, isn't taught? If books could
be brought together in one place...".deserted. I must have taken a wrong turn. One part of my "platform" held flattened buildings.harm in a curer. Heal the foot rot, clear a
caked udder. That's all fine. But cross one and there."We're coming into Thwil Bay now. Where there's no wind but the wind they want.".hearth, skillfully making up the fire.
The curer was in his room asleep. She looked in, and closed.She got him onto his bed, pulled the shoes off his feet, and left him sleeping. Berry came in late and drunker
than usual, so that he fell and gashed his forehead on the andiron. Bleeding and raging, he ordered Gift to kick the shorsher out the housh, right away, kick 'im out. Then he
vomited into the ashes and fell asleep on the hearth. She hauled him onto his pallet, pulled his shoes off his feet, and left him sleeping. She went to look at the other one.
He looked feverish, and she put her hand on his forehead. He opened his eyes, looking straight into hers without expression. "Emer," he said, and closed his eyes
again..He saw her smile, but she was also hesitant, and after a while she said, "Well, you're welcome,."What should I do?" he said aloud after a while..substance but of
dizzying motion. Rushing upward, enormous fountains of a liquid denser than.was empty, clear. She stood still and her soul seemed to go into that sky and be gone, gone
out of.pursuing him across the winter sea, "riding the west wind, the rain wind, the heavy cloud." Each."But then came the dragon, Kalessin, bearing him living..boy one of
his dearest pleasures had been to go alone out into the countryside and wander along.From Sesesry on the east coast of Ark where he left his passengers, having danced
the Long Dance there, he sailed up the Ebavnor Straits, intending to head west along the south shores of Omer. He kept the illusion spell about his boat. In the brilliant
clarity of midsummer, with a north wind blowing, he saw, high and far above the blue strait and the vaguer blue-brown of the land, the long ridges and the weightless dome
of Mount Onn.."Of all the innocence," Gift said, hissing the word. "He'll skin you." She dumped a kettleful of steaming water into the bath. "He has ivory," she said. "Tell him
ivory it has to be. Out there ten days starving in the cold to cure his beasts! San's got nothing but copper, but Alder can pay you in ivory. I'm sorry if I'm meddling in your
business. Sir." She flung out the door with two buckets, going to the pump. She would not use the stream water for anything at all, these days. She was wise, and kind. Why
had he lived so long among those who were not kind?."Beginnings," said Tern..returned. . . The Prometheus -- my ship -- remained on Luna. I came from there today.
That's all.".arms to wide feathered wings, and the eagle flew up and off across the wind..Clearly, what I had devised, and the way, too, that I went before them to argue for
an.but present, smiling, dancing. All his childhood friends were there too, half of them married by.him. She came to the house, but when they had eaten she went back to
her place on the streambank.and him in the room. This is my brother Berry, sir.".sailed out of the east to lay the land waste and spit innocent babes on their lances, and
the.defend theirs with spells. Morred could not even begin to fight his Enemy until he saw his Enemy's."Who doesn't? I like the cheese making. There's an interest to it. And
I'm strong. All I fear is getting old, when I can't lift the buckets and the molds." She showed him her round, muscular arm, making a fist and smiling. "Pretty good for fifty
years old!" she said. It was silly to boast, but she was proud of her strong arms, her energy and skill..his grey cloak, carrying his tall staff of bone-white wood, about which a
faint gleam of werelight.nonexistent room behind glass, an enormous male head sang without sound; I saw the dark read.want to read the Book of Names, you can come
with us.".There were many such isles in the Archipelago, made barren and desolate by rival wizards' blights and curses; they were evil places to come to or even to pass,
and Medra thought no more about this one, until that night..What he found on Roke was both less and more than the hope and rumor he had sought so long. Roke Island
was, they told him, the heart of Earthsea. The first land Segoy raised from the waters in the beginning of time was bright Ea of the northern sea, and the second was Roke.
That green hill, Roke Knoll, was founded deeper than all the islands. The trees he had seen, which seemed sometimes to be in one place on the isle and sometimes in
another, were the oldest trees in the world, and the source and center of magic..Chanter urged them on. They'll be along soon.".The Old Speech, or Language of the
Making, with which Segoy created the islands of Earthsea at the beginning of time, is presumably an infinite language, as it names all things..guests from Kembermouth or
from neighboring domains, the herd of deer, the swans, and the fountain.routing out his heavy cloak, setting water to boil on the small fire he had lighted earlier, he.not so
abruptly as the Namer, in the light and shadow under the trees. Irian watched till he was.said. He came daily to see that Otter was recovering from his concussion and
dislocated shoulder,.When he had done what he could to warn the city, and seen all the gate-guards and port-guards doing what they could to keep the few roads out from
becoming choked and murderous with panicky people, Ogion shut himself into a room in the signal tower of the Port, locked the door, for everybody wanted him at once,
and sent a sending to the Dark Pond in Semere's cow pasture up on the Mountain..So for a half-month or more of the hot days of summer, Irian slept in the Otter's House,
which was a peaceful one, and ate what the Master Patterner brought her in his basket - eggs, cheese, greens, fruit, smoked mutton - and went with him every afternoon
into the grove of high trees, where the paths seemed never to be quite where she remembered them, and often led on far beyond what seemed the confines of the wood.
They walked there in silence, and spoke seldom when they rested. The mage was a quiet man. Though there was a hint of fierceness in him, he never showed it to her, and
his presence was as easy as that of the trees and the rare birds and four-legged creatures of the Grove. As he had said, he did not try to teach her. When she asked about
the Grove, he told her that, with Roke Knoll, it had stood since Segoy made the islands of the world, and that all magic was in the roots of the trees, and that they were
mingled with the roots of all the forests that were or might yet be. "And sometimes the Grove is in this place," he said, "and sometimes in another. But it is always.".If
Diamond had been born to that kind of power, if that was his gift, then all Golden's dreams and plans of training him in the business, and having him help in expanding the
carting route to a regular trade with South Port, and buying up the chestnut forests above Reche -- all such plans dwindled into trifles. Might Diamond go (as his mother's
uncle had gone) to the School of Wizards on Roke Island? Might he (as that uncle had done) gain glory for his family and dominion over lord and commoner, becoming a
Mage in the Court of the Lords Regent in the Great Port of Havnor? Golden all but floated up the stairs himself, borne on such visions..everybody wanted him at once, and
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sent a sending to the Dark Pond in Semere's cow pasture up on."I think we might go south again," Tern said, steering for the open channel. "Towards Pody."
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